10 DOWNING STREET

1 April 1981
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Thank you very much for your letter of 20 March.

I am glad that you have agreed to continue as Chairman of
the Civil Service Pay Research Unit Board for the time being
pending the outcome of our review of the present arrangements.
The proposals you have put to Lord Soames are a valuable con-

tribution to that review.
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The Rt. Hon. The Lord Shepherd.
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